T e i 2019 Spring Newsletter
Dearest Angel Cat Furriends, Parents and Supporters,

It’s that time of year again, the weather is warming up and here come the kittens! Really, though, there were
kittens all winter! Here in California, there isn’t really a “kitten season” at all. We are gearing up to help as
many as we can and offer a hand to other rescues as well.

In recent weeks, two more of Hannah’s babies were adopted together, Leah and Oliver went to live in Lake
Forest. | love it when people take us up on our “two for one” offer. It's always best for bonded pairs to stay
together. And they don’t even have to be siblings! Many others also found new homes, we had them such a
short time, they never made it onto one of our newsletters. And that’s a good thing! We picture on the back
side of this the ones that have been with us a very long time, but are still adoptable and well adjusted kitties.
They are just a bit more “mature” now. Even 10 year old Oscar found his furrever home last month. He had
been with us 9 years. You might wonder how we can let them go after that long, but it really has everything to
do with who is adopting. We are very careful about where our kits go. Oscar happened to be adopted by my
wonderful friend who really needed him after her last boy crossed over the Rainbow Bridge.

We still manage two feral colonies there were two stray pregnant girls dumped off in the Santa Ana one, so
we’ve been working on spay/neuter there. | think we’ve done them all now. If you know of anyone who needs
help with spay and neuter, we work with a great clinic, Animal Medical Center in Fountain Valley, and can
assist! OCSPCA even gives vouchers to folks who can’t afford the surgery and we can help with the testing.

Currently, we have about 25 cats in foster care. We want you to know that your support enables us to feed
them, supply litter and medical care when needed. That might include senior blood work and dental cleaning.
No donation is too small and we really work hard to be good stewards of our resources. And, of course, get
the new kittens ready for adoption. That requires a Felv-FIV combo test, 3 sets of FCRPP vaccinations, 2 de-
wormings, a rabies vaccination and flea meds! So, thank you all for continuing to help us help them! We truly
appreciate it and all donations to our 501c3 are tax deductible.

Three years ago, we took in a 15 year old Siamese kitty named Muffy from a woman who gave her up for a
new kitten. She had been with this woman all of her life. (yes, sometimes | am ashamed to be a member of the
human race) Muffy was front declawed and if we hadn’t taken her, was going to be relegated to being left
outside. We had her in foster care for a year and a lovely young couple adopted her to be friends with their
older cat Patches. Last month, | got the email that Muffy crossed the Rainbow Bridge after contracting a fast
moving cancer. She was 18 years old and | am so grateful that she was so well loved for the last 2 years of her
life. Muffy and Patches even had an Instagram page!

That’s our news for now! We hope you have a marvelous Mother’s Day and a fantastic Father’s Day with your
fur babies! For us, it's onward to help more cats!

Tnthuc



